PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE
BRAZORIA COUNTY 2017 ANNUAL PHA PLAN

A Public hearing will be held on Tuesday, June 13, 2017 at 9:00 a.m. and
Wednesday June 28, 2017 at 6:00 p.m. at the Commissioners’ Courtroom located
in the Brazoria County Courthouse, 111 E. Locust Street, Angleton, Texas. The
purpose of the hearing will be to receive citizen comments and input regarding the
Brazoria County 2017 Annual PHA Plan.

As of May 12, 2017, a copy of the 2017 Annual PHA Plan is available for public
viewing between 9:00 a.m. and 4.:00 p.m. at the Brazoria County Housing Authority
located at 1524 E. Mulberry, Suite 162 Angleton, TX 77515.

Handicapped, non-English speaking, sign language and any other persons
needing special accommodations and wishing to attend this public hearing
should contact Nancy Friudenberg at (979) 864-1860, prior to the hearing so that
accommodations can be made.

For general information, please call Nancy Friudenberg at (979) 864-1860. Also,
written comments can be submitted to the Brazoria County Housing Authority,
1524 E. Mulberry, Suite 162, Angleton, Texas 77515 or by fax to (979) 864-1089.
Please submit any comments by 4:00 pm June 30, 2017.
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